
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref # GDL/ADV/2022-2023/ALL/02                                                                      Dated : 24th June 2022 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Greetings from Gateway Distriparks ! 
 
May please note that we are observing sluggish movement of rakes due to heavy traffic which has 
resulted into en-route congestion, many of our rakes are getting stabled en-route due to the said 
reason.  
 
The overall turn-around time of our rakes is increased resulting in delays in the evacuation of Exports 
from ICDs’ and Imports from the sea ports. 
 
We are constantly pursuing the competent authorities for the smooth movement of our rakes 
however this may take some time to ease off and come back to normal. 
 
We would request you plan your EXIM containers accordingly considering the delays due to above 
said factors. 
  
For any further query please feel free to get in touch, we will be happy to assist you.  
 
 
Best Regards, 
Customer Service Desk 
Gateway Distriparks Ltd 
 


